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I write in support of HB3140.  This legislation is needed to correct an unfortunate 

judicial ruling that placed an unreasonable burden on the recreation and fitness 

industry.  The State or Oregon should be doing everything it can to keep recreation 

and physical activity opportunities as inexpensive and accessible as possible.  The 

recreation industry is uniquely important in Oregon, as much of the industry got its 

start in this state.  And it got its start here as an outgrowth of the mindset of 

Oregonians.  Please respect the health, fitness and outdoors ethos of Oregon and 

Oregonians by passing HB3140. 


